
 

PIES & FLIES! 

Wednesday, December 9, 2015  —  7:00 PM 

Kettle Creek Environmental Education Center 

8050 Running Valley Road, Bartonsville 

This is a new event, and we’re looking forward to seeing YOU! 

BRODHEAD TU HOLIDAY PARTY! 

Let’s close out 2015 together 

tying flies, enjoying some  

delicious pizza, sharing tall 

tales and simply enjoying 

each other’s company in 

good fellowship! 

n.b.: The Rim Rock Road Bridge is under construction; thus, the  KCEEC is inaccessible from Rt. 611.                                                        

Access from BUS. RT. 209 or other alternate route is needed. 

***  If you’ll be attending, call 610-381-6188 NOT LATER THAN DECEMBER 7th                                     

to let us know how many pies to have on hand! 


